
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Tuesday, March 20, 2012 6:43 AM 
'Bob Asher' 
RE: 2RP-1036, Puppy BPP State Com. #1-Y 

Ok; Thanks Bob. 

Mike 

From: Bob Asher rmailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.coml 
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 8:30 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: 2RP-1036, Puppy BPP State Com. #1-Y 

I have yet pulled initial vertical/horizontal delineation samples because of battery/pipeline construction and a lot of 
heavy equipment, I just don't want to get in the way (the release area is away from the construction, so should get good 
samples). Remediation date is 3/21/2012,1 will get needed information as soon as possible. If you have any questions, 
please call. 

Thank you. 

Robert Asher 
Environmental Regulatory Division 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
105 South Fourth Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-4217 (Direct) 
575-365-4021 

Mike, 

1 


